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Tacking on a non-refundable tax to our bottle bill is dishonest and deplorable at a 

time when costs on all things are going up. The bottle bill is an incentive to recycle, to 

keep our environment clean, and has become an easy way to make donations to 

charities and those in need. Adding a tax to it is not in keeping with the history or 

purpose of the bottle bill. Do we need fire fighting funding? Absolutely. Is this the way 

to do it? Not on your life. Please vote no to this underhanded attack on Oregonian’s 

wallets and grocery budgets. 


